

Ballycullane National School New Ross, Co Wexford. Phone: 051 562542

E-mail: <u>ballycullanens.ias@eircom.net</u> Web: ballycullanens.com

12/02/2018

Dear Parents/Guardians,

School Closures

Reminder that school will be closed for Mid-term on **Thursday 15th & Friday 16th Feb.**

The Dept of Education and Skills has sanctioned 2 half days for staff inservice in the New Child Protection Procedures. The school will close at <u>12.30pm</u> on <u>Friday</u> <u>2nd March</u> to facilitate the first of these half days.

The school will remain closed on <u>Tuesday 22nd May</u> for staff inservice in the new Language Curriculum.

Enrolments

We are now taking Enrolments for the new school year 2018/19. Please return forms to the school or they are available from Chris in the School Office or contact 051 562542. Closing date for enrolments is March 16th. If you know anyone that would like to enrol their child, please pass on this information.

| Le gach dea-ghuí | | |
|------------------|--|--|
| | | |
| | | |
| Margaret Furlong | | |